[image: image1.jpg]West Hertfordshire m

Primary Care Trust



 Royalty House

10 King Street

WATFORD

WD18 0BW

Tel: 01923 281600

Fax: 01923 202148

Email: Katrina.hall@herts-pcts.nhs.uk
Website: www.wherts-pct.nhs.uk

21 November 2006

Dear Dr McMinn
District Nursing Prospectus of Care

We have pleasure in enclosing a copy of our Prospectus of Care, which outlines the proposed provision of the District Nursing Service.  The document outlines recommendations for the redesign of the service, including the provision of a locality based structure and the changing roles of some staff, in order to deliver a continuous service from 8.00am to 10.00pm seven days a week.

We are seeking your comments on the proposals, particularly on the locality model and the new roles.  At the same time we are also consulting with staff about the potential change in work hours and changing roles and locations.  Please send any comments on the prospectus to me at the above address by 21st December 2006.

I would be very pleased to have the opportunity to meet with you and representatives of the Practice Commissioning Board to discuss the changes with you.  Please contact my secretary Beulah Power on telephone number, 01923 281643 to arrange a suitable date for a meeting.  

Best wishes
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Katrina Hall

Director of Clinical Services




Dr Mary McMinn


Archway Surgery
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